From: Albert Shiotsuka <ashiotsuka@konatrans.com>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Mattice, David

Subject: [EXTERNAL] YB LTL

Good morning David:

Attached is a notice from Young Brothers regarding a request to end LCL shipments to the Big Island. If this change
does take place, | would like to see this service to end in “phases”. For example, instead of ending the LCL-dry and LCL
reefer service on the same day, | would like to see Young Brothers end the “LCL-dry” first and then say, in a month end
the

“LCL-reefer” items. If Young Brothers is allowed to stop both “dry and reefer” LCL service on the same day, it would
create absolute chaos in the supply chain.

Also, Young Brothers’ Kawaihae port closes at 11:30, three days a week. This puts a huge strain on truckers trying to
move containers out of the pier. This port needs to stay open all day to allow truckers to move their containers out
and return the empty containers.

Thank you for considering the above.

Albert Shiotsuka
President

74-5039 Queen Kaahumanu Hwy.
Kailua-Kona, Hawaii 96740
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